
 

Agenda Item Report 

Meeting Type: Committee of the Whole 

Meeting Date: November 19, 2024 

 

Item Title: Discussion and review of bids for replacement of pedestrian school crossings 

Submitted By: Matt Amundson, City Administrator 

 

Detailed Description of Subject Matter: 

Staff have solicited quotes for replacing the 9 existing pedestrian school crossings that are included in 
the 2025 Capital Improvement Plan.  Currently 4 of the lights are not functioning correctly and we are not 
able to fix, adjust, or control them.  It is my recommendation that we move forward with this purchase 
and installation.  The low quote is from Decker for a total of $15,309.  The low quote for installation is 
Red Arrow Electric at a total of $6,525 for a total cost of $21,834.  A total of $25,000 was budgeted. 

 

List all Supporting Documentation Attached: 

Columbus AC Powered LED Flashing School Signs (Quote) 

TraffiCalm School Zone Crossing Flashing LED Ring 

 

Action Requested of Council: 

Award of quote from Decker in the amount of $15,309 and Red Arrow Electric in the amount of $6,525 

 


